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Arkansas State Marketing Board for 
Recyclables: May Meeting

05/17/2017

The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (“ADEQ”) issued a news release noting the Arkansas 
State Marketing Board of Recyclables (“Board”) has scheduled a meeting for Tuesday, May 23rd.

The meeting will be held at the Waste Management Sustainability Center, located at 602 South 52nd 
Street in Rogers and will be at 9:00 a.m.

The Board advises and assists ADEQ with finding and maintaining markets for recyclable materials in 
Arkansas.

The Board will visit Superior Industries, located at 1901 East Borick Drive in Fayetteville, at 1:30 p.m. on 
Monday, May 22nd.

For more information please contact Kelly Robinson (Robinson@adeq.state.ar.us or 501.682.0916)
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